
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Wednesday 15th December we are holding our Crazy Colour Day as a major 
fundraising event! We’re holding it to raise much needed money for School resources. 
 
Fundraising 
If you have been fundraising, THANK YOU! We raised a whopping $11,786 in just 4 
weeks. This will go to some well needed school resources. 
   
Who’s going to colour bomb Mr Bond?! 
We will be drawing the 5 winners of this competition on Monday afternoon. 
 
About the Day 
The Crazy Colour Day is all about Fun! It will be a huge colourful mess and is undoubtably 
one of the most exciting days on our school’s calendar, with everyone’s participation the 
aim, so please make sure they attend of the day and cheer the other kids on!  
 
Prizes 
On top of raising more money for the school, many students have been able to choose a 
prize! Prizes will be handed out on the day of the event. 
 
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
What should my child wear to the event? 
A sun safe light-coloured t-shirt that you don’t mind getting coloured, shorts and joggers. 
Please apply sunscreen to your child before school. 
 
What should my child bring to the event? 

• Water bottle • Snacks and lunch 
• Hat • Change of clothes 

 
What if my child has a medical condition? (e.g. Asthma etc.) 
For asthmatic children, ensure they have their Ventolin/Asmol and Spacer on them or 
with a responsible person.  
 
As this is a running event, please notify the teachers on the day of any relevant medical 
conditions and any potential treatments they may need to know. 
 
If you would like to know what is in the colour, ask the school for a copy of the Material 
Safety Data Sheet. 
 

Thank you and good luck!  


